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Members of the Senate Committee on Energy and Environment, 

  

I write you to express my support for Senate Bill 803. This bill moves our state 

forward toward a healthier future for all Oregonians. I am also writing to ensure you 

understand what this bill does and doesn’t do: 

 

It will not ban all diesel in the state. 

  

It will not destroy the economy or put rural Oregon out of business (but a climate 

crisis will). 

  

With nearly three years of transition time we will move  from polluting  fossil diesel to 

fuels that can serve as a bridge to zero-emission transportation. It’s well overdue so 

please don’t delay in supporting this bill.  

 

Jennifer Kenny  


